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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Bennet 

Elementary Staff 

wants to thank the 

Bennet Boosters for 

the meal they 

provided during parent teacher 

conferences. It was greatly appreciated. 

THANK YOU BENNET BOOSTERS FOR 

ALL YOUR SUPPORT!  

 

Please continue to keep the lines of 

communication open with your child’s 

teacher, throughout the year. Discussing 

your child’s needs and successes is 

important. We value your input and 

support.  

 

Please feel free to contact me with 

questions, concerns or comments at 782-

3535 or email me at 

walter.lin@districtor1.net.   

  

Linde Walter 

 
 

*Please remember to contact the 
office if there is a change in plans 
for your child after school prior to 
2:45 PM. 

 

 

Character Counts 
Character Counts is a 
program that promotes 
the 6 Pillars of Character 
(see below).  As we 
celebrate Character 
Counts this year, we are 
challenging students to 
take responsibility for 

their character.  By following the pillars 
of Character Counts, we are building 
children of character in these areas: 

T rustworthiness 
R espect 
R esponsibility 
F airness 
C aring 
C itizenship  

 

*We will begin discussing the pillars in 
October. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

October- 

4th- Individual Picture Retakes 

21st- No School 

31st- Halloween Parade and Party 

  @ 2:00 PM 
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Save the Date…. 
The Bennet Booster Fall Festival will be 

Friday, October 28th from 5:30-7:30 PM 

at Bennet Elementary. Be looking for 

more information on the Booster 

Facebook page and the Weekly 

Newsletter.  

 

 
The Extra Mile Fundraiser for the Bennet 

BackPack Program is underway!  One week to 

collect money to help buy food for the 

Bennet BackPack. We are raising money to 

purchase 20 backpacks at $250 each for a 

school year.  Our goal is to raise $5000 over 

the next fourteen days!!  Money can be 

turned in to the office anytime between now 

and September 30th. 
 

Come to the Olson Sports Complex Friday, 

September 30th at 6:00 p.m. to take a loop 

on the walking path to celebrate the Bennet 

BackPack Program and meeting our goal of 

$5000! 

Homecoming 2022 

September 26th-30th 

“Homecoming is out of this 

world!” 

Spirit Days! 
  

Monday: “Dream about your 

future!” Wear your Pajama’s. 

 

Tuesday: “Travel this world!”   

(tourist/vacation attire) 

  

Wednesday: “Lost in Space!” 

Space dress-up, Star Wars, 

stars/planets, alien (No full 

costumes please!) 

  

Thursday: “Your future is too 

bright!” 

cosmic/neon day! 

  

Friday: This is our “galaxy”! 

(Bennet School) 

Wear your PANTHER best! 

  
See you at the 

homecoming game at 

7:00! 

 

Thank you for all 

your support! 
 
 





22-23 PHS Activity Calendars 
 

Large Tear Away ……$10 

 

Small Pocket …….$5 
 

Available at: home sporting events (fall season), Bennet and 
Palmyra Bank, MWL (Midwest Walls and Landscape), or by 

contacting Karen Bohaty at bohatykaren@gmail.com 

 
Thank you for your support, The Palmyra Fine Arts and Music Boosters 

 

 







Palmyra Jr/Sr High Penny War!
Oct 3-Oct 19, 2022

Put your spare change toward a great cause. All proceeds from our penny
war fundraiser will go to support the Bennet Afterschool Program.

Coins are “positive.” Here’s how it works:
● Containers are located in the FCS Room.

o Please only drop money off before/after school and during
passing periods!

● Each coin counts as positive points for YOUR class
● Each dollar bill counts as negative points for OTHER classrooms. In

other words, dropping 3 dollar bills in another classroom’s bucket
takes 3 points from their total

● At the end of the day on Oct 19th, all change/points will be tallied and
the class with the most points will win a Krispy Kreme Donuts during
1st period on October 20th!

Start saving your change—it can make a big difference!
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